
TEGSA opened with a bang on October 1st, 2021 after a long period of remaining dormant due 

to the Covid pandemic.  

TEGSA decided to hold four “Welcome Back” events to introduce the new committee members 

elected for 2021 / 2022. The events were held on Oct 1, Oct 15, Oct 29 and Nov 12.  All four 

events were attended to full capacity keeping in view the restrictions of 50 persons and social 

distancing.  

The MC for all four events was our Social Secretary, Maria Extross, who did an excellent job. 

Our President Joachim Menezes welcomed all guests and introduced each member of the new 

committee. The food was catered by Golden Spoon in Scarborough. We received so many 

positive comments on the quality and taste of the food. The DJ for all the events was Joe 

Menezes, who got the crowd on the dance floor with music suitable for all tastes. 

As usual, each evening culminated with the ever-popular Bingo.  

We hope to host many more such social events with larger crowds. 


